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Pastor Alex with food and baby supplies that
were delivered to Ukraine. We are so
thankful for the team that made this

possible.

A community in Ukraine that is being served
daily hot meals.
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A foster child that is
supported through
the Foster Care
Support Project in
Bulgaria.

One of the truckload
of life supporting
supplies sent into

Ukraine.

We need your
help!

You can donate by check or at
www.lostsparrows.org/donate.

It's been a busy past few months and

we are thankful for the opportunity to

share an update. When the invasion
in Ukraine began February 24th, we
immediately reached out to partners
in Ukraine and surrounding
countries. Our partners in Bulgaria
had begun housing, feeding, and
caring for hundreds of Ukrainian
women and children who had to flee
their homes. For the past 100+ days,
they have continued to provide daily
assistance, including school supplies,
clothing, toys, day programs and
more for the families that aren't able
to return home just yet.

During this time, we partnered with
Pastor Alex and his team, near
Odessa, Ukraine, who provides hot,
daily meals and weekly supplies to
vulnerable women and children and
the homeless community. He and his
team also go to the train station
every morning to provide food to the
families that are having to flee from
their homes. With your financial
support, we have been able to deliver
several large trucks, full of food,
diapers, formula, etc to Pastor Alex.

Most recently, we connected with an
organization in Bucharest, Romania
that is doing incredible work with
Ukrainian women and children. In
addition to the day camp that daily
serves over 30 children, they are
running a parent support group and
a teacher training group for
Ukrainian teachers that are now
teaching refugees. They are working
to create a sustainable Ukrainian
community to keep women and
children together and safe while
waiting to go home.

2022 Year-to-date totals:
- Funds raised for Ukrainian aid = $21,801
- Funds used for Ukrainian aid = $16,500

Upcoming and Current Projects:

- Modular housing for refugees = $15,000
- Generators, propane cookstoves and
food supplies = $10,000

- Foster Care Support Project = $9,000

Modular homes that are fully equiped to provide
safe shelter for Ukrainian families. They cost
$15,000 each. The goal is to see this piece of

land full of safe homes. Can you help us?

With your help we have been able to
provide life-giving support to our
partners helping the Ukrainian
women and children that have fled
the war. Thank you! If you would like
to partner with us in providing aid,
visit our website
www.lostsparrows.org, or mail a
check to our address listed below.
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£/* CONFERENCE

OCTOBER 14-15, 2022

GRACE COLLEGE CAMPUS
HISTORIC WINONA LAKE, IN

We are thrilled to announce that
registration for the 2nd Annual
Trauma Conference is now open! Early
registration goes through July 3ist;
tickets are $165/person and include
breakfast and lunch for Friday and
Saturday. You can register at
www.lsconference.org.

If you have any questions about
corporate sponsorship, group tickets
or other questions, email
info@lostsparrows.org. We look
forward to seeing you there!
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